
Hello, I‘m Markus!

I studied Microsystems Engineering at the OTH 
Regensburg. I decided on this course of study after 
completing an internship in this professional field. 
Since I have always been passionate about the 
natural sciences, this was another reason for 
choosing this course of study.
Ultimately, I was also convinced by the good career 
prospects in this ubiquitous profession.

If you have any questions about OTH or the 
Microsystems Engineering course, just write to me. 

markus.langmantel@st.oth-regensburg.de

Markus Langmantel
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